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The Acting Principal, College of Architecture and Engineering,  Prof. Peter M. Ngau, held a 

video conferencing session with scholars from the Department of Urban Studies and Planning, 

Massachusetts Institute of Technology on Wednesday, July 01, 2015. 

The session was to discuss and understand the implications of the new Constitution and 

subsequent legislations, now governing Kenyan cities and counties in comparison with other 

older and different systems. The cities that were under focus included Eldoret, Machakos and 

Mtwapa. 

 

http://cae.uonbi.ac.ke/
https://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/pngau/

